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DATES 

September 

Monday 27th  Frome Active Travel Week 

October 

Wednesday 20th break up for half term 

Thursday 21st inset day 

Friday 22nd  bank holiday 

November 

Monday 1st  start of term 

December 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 

 

Cleaner Vacancy 
3.15pm – 5.45pm, Monday – Friday 

(Term time plus 5 INSET days plus 3 weeks 

to carry out deep cleaning duties) 

 

Commencement Date: 1st November 2021 

or as soon after 

 

   Salary: Grade 16 Pt 2 £9.43 per hour 
 

Please contact the school office for an 

application form. 

 
Closing Date: Friday 8th October 2021, 12.00pm 

Interview date: Tuesday 12th October 2021 
 

Prospective Parents 
If you have any friends or 

family with children due to 

start school in September 

2022, please let them know 

we are currently taking bookings for Parent 

Tours and Stay and Play sessions for children 

and parents. Please ring or email the school 

office for more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccination Programme  
You will receive with this 

newsletter, a letter from 

Somerset SAINT explaining the 

upcoming flu vaccination program. 

 

Please can you complete the online consent form 

(one for each child) using the following link as 

soon as possible.  Please note we still require 

you to complete the form even if you do not 

wish for your child to have the vaccine. 

  

https://saint.somersetft.nhs.uk/flu/2021/east 

 

If you have any problems accessing the link, 

please let the school office know. 
 

Covid Update 
If there are any pupils or members of staff 

within our School who have a confirmed positive 

PCR test we will advise the relevant class via 

ClassDojo.  The advice still remains the same 

that all classes and the school can continue to 

operate as normal although we would ask that 

you are still extra vigilant for any signs of 

illness.  

 

The below link is general advice from NHS on 

what to do if you feel unwell and on when to 

self-isolate. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/testing/test-results/negative-test-

result/ 
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Menu Change 
There is a permanent menu change to the 

menus for Week 1 on Wednesday. 

 

The rice pudding bar is 

being replaced with 

shortbread.  This will 

be OK for those with 

known allergies too. 

 

We are unable to change it on ParentPay at 

the moment. 
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